It was a steady day at work. The state was doing a lot of work on the reports server. But
praise the Lord, I was able to run all of the reports (honor roll, potential failures, etc.) that I
have been waiting to do. Plus the copier guy came and got us back up and running. it was
tough with only one copier running for everyone in the school. This evening I grabbed some
milk at the store and dropped it of at my apartment. Then I headed over to Arts Alive. It
was good to talk and catch up with people. I was there for the rehearsal of “It's A
Wonderful Life” (playing this weekend & next Fri. 7pm Sat. 2 & 7pm). It went fairly well.
We have dress rehearsal tomorrow night. Please be in prayer for us.
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